January 18, 1973

Mrs., M. %, Harnischfeqger
1789 Tvrone Blvd.
St. Petershurg, Fla. 33710

Dear 'irs. Harnischfeger:

We are oxtremely grateful for vour willdngness to
be a St. Vartan Steward, and for vour genarosity
in donating %100 {n yeur capacity as a Steward.
W2 hopa this will be a beginning in establishing
truns stewardship in our Church.

A special lawel pin ig being prepared for Stewards;
as soon as they are readv we will be very nleased

to send you one which we earnestly hope you will
WQAar.,

It iz our hows that you will renaew vour stewardship
reqularly each year, about which we will be in touch
with you. |

Tnank you again, and verv bast wishes,

Sinceraly,

JA:aa Jack Antreassian
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